FOI 0203_2024 Response

Request
Dear Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust,

This is a Freedom of Information Request under the FOI Act (2000) from Channel 4 News. We
believe itis in the public interest to disclose the following information:

From 01/04/24- 01/09/24, how many doctor shifts*, categorised by department and grade, have
been covered by Physician Associates?

*Doctor shifts include any shifts covered by foundation doctors (FY1/FY2), locally employed
doctors, core/specialist trainees and registrars. They may be described as 'F1 shifts', 'SHO
shifts' or 'Registrar shifts".

Please supply this information in an Excel spreadsheet.
Response

The Trust can confirm that there have been NIL (0) doctor shifts covered by Physician Associates



